

Society of Indian Psychologists Presidential Trio Meeting Minutes
June 29, 2019

Attending: Iva G, Joe G., G. Morse

1. Who I Am follow-up – Iva to write brief email about accepting responsibility for not addressing the Who am I concerns
2. Big take away- Should develop list of activities we MUST do first and then figure out next step. Iva will start list, send to Gayle who will add, send to Joe for new eyes feedback.
3. APA podcast in Chicago, Jewel Edwards-Ashman pain management & opioids. Iva to contact Joanna Shadlow regarding podcast
4. LDI mentoring-
 - a. Iva to check with Tina and Wendy regarding SIP Website
 - b. Gayle – gather prices for professional web master
5. Committee appointments,
 - a. Mentoring- Iva to speak with Denise regarding mentoring
 - b. Awards- Iva to speak with Alberta regarding awards (also need to check with Royleen about the minutes to see if anyone else volunteered.
 - c. Membership- Iva to ask Kimberly Miller if she is still willing to mentor Marsha Tafoya regarding membership and to see if Marsha is still willing to serve
6. Technology:
 - a. Webmaster- See 3.b.,
 - b. zoom manager and SIP Gmail account – currently in GMorse name- can manage for the time being
 - c. listserv monitor,
7. newsletter- Gayle to do but keep it simple FOR NOW –
 - a. honors as we know them and to keep folks informed as to EC decisions as appropriate. Request elder input (ideas: Two spirit column).
 - b. Later to consider adding: Elder column, Trio column.
8. Webpage: (we didn't actually talk about all of these but this is what I remember from the Business meeting).
 - a. Links for members only job opportunities- that job opportunities page was not and would require quite a bit of attention to run smoothly. Now the job opportunities are usually posted as they come in,
 - b. Links for funding – awaiting Melissa Tehee's student funding plan for consideration,
 - c. minutes sans exec session (in newsletter)
9. Editorial Committee: follow-up on military paper, ICWA edit? Good idea –
 - a. Should develop list of activities we MUST do first and then figure out next step.
 - b. Would add that we also need to write our policy for 1) ie: Does it meet our mission, or can we sign on to another thing, 2.) Budget requests
10. SIP Meetings 4pm ET, 1 pm PT – EC meeting 3rd Friday, Trio meeting as needed – probably 2 or 4th.

11. Convention theme "Identity", multiracial, adoption, etc. Good idea
12. Healing ceremony optional at retreat - good idea
JOE AFTER YOU LEFT WE CONTINUED FOR A FEW MINUTES
13. Thank you notes Gayle -
 - a. JT, LRA, NT, CL, ACE, ←conference things.
 - b. Jeff Mio and Alvin Alvarez for Div. 45 things.
14. Will get contact information to Iva for Desa, Bob and Loye